
Mendlesham Memorial Playingfields Charity  
Chairs and Treasurers report for the AGM 27.5.20  
 
The charity has no regular income, with no income this year, leaving £5 in the bank 
account.  
 
All regular expenditure costs  such as grasscutting, inspections, repairs to equipment 
etc are  funded by Mendlesham Parish Council which also manage  the playingfields.  
 
Thank you to all involved, Mendlesham Football Club who do much of their own 
grounds work, Cllrs Nunn, Exley,  Gardiner and Mr Downie for all of the work that 
they do for the entire site.  
 
The Playingfields are an agenda item for most  Ordinary Parish Council meetings so 
if you have any issues that need discussing, either speak Sharon or come to a parish 
council meeting. 
 

 


